
 
 
 
August 18, 2021 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center  
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
RE: Advice 21-017 / ADV 1298 / UM 1930 – Community Solar Program (CSP) 

Interconnection Agreement Revisions 
 
On August 5, 2021, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or Company) submitted for 
filing with the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) Advice Letter 21-017 to 
correct an inadvertent omission from the CSP Interconnection Agreement.  The Company 
proposed an effective date of September 7, 2021 which is the date of the Commission’s public 
meeting.  PacifiCorp respectfully requests a revised effective date of September 8, 2021. There 
are no additional changes to the CSP Interconnection Agreement as originally filed on August 5.  
 
Please direct any informal inquiries regarding this filing to Cathie Allen, Regulatory Affairs 
Manager, at (503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
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